July 11, 1978

Mr. Sveinn Eiriksson ELDVARNAMIDSTODIN, HF Box 5525 Reykjavik, Iceland

Dear Sveinn:

Enclosed are copies of the pictures taken by the staff photographer for the Denver Fire Department during your recent visit.

I was pleased that you had the opportunity to meet Chief Wise, whom I consider one of the outstanding fire chiefs in the United States. It was, indeed, my privilege to appear in the same photograph with you and Chief Wise.

I hope you will find an opportunity to visit Denver again. We hope to be in our new home, located in the Foothills just west of Denver, by February of 1979 and we would hope that you and your wife would plan to stay in our home on your next visit.

I enjoyed the opportunity to learn more about Iceland and the changes that have taken place since my tour of duty in 1943.

Please make it a point to visit Denver on your next visit to the United States. We would look forward to the opportunity of getting better acquainted.

Sincerely yours,

Duane D. Pearsall bc

cc: Chief Myrle Wise
Denver Fire Dept.
745 W. Colfax Ave.
Denver, CO 80204

P.S. - Although I have been away from the Company officially since June 1, I am very much interested in their success. I am happy, however, that I do not have to put up with the Corporate decision-making process.





8761 OLYAM

בנבדשמס - נ-ועם בחובצ

DENVER FIRE DEPT. PHOTO

D. D. Pearsall, Chiet / Wise of Denver Fire Dept, Fire Sueinn Eiriksen · Reykjavik, Iceland